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Comments: Hi,

 

I'm writing in support of the trail system being proposed in Lemon Gulch region of the Ochocos.   This would be a

great addition to the region, help prevent overcrowding and bring additional revenue to the town of Prineville.

Additionally, I believe the larger proposal (50+ miles of trails) is the right decision to help spread out traffic.

 

Thank you,


